
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, July 21  9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship 

Monday, July 22  6:00 pm  Church Council Meeting 

Tuesday, July 23  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

Wednesday, July 24  9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    10:00am-11:00am Clean Slate group meets here 

    4:30pm-6:30pm Picnic, pie & ice cream social 

Sunday, July 28  9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  7/14/24 - Attendance:  35  Online: ? 
 

             June Financial Report 
       Account Balances as of 6/30/2024 

           General Fund:        $4,281.44 

           Youth Org:             $4,310.56  

           Memorial Fund:   $16,048.72  

           WELCA:                $3,315.02 
 

                  June Numbers 

  Income:                             $18,025.20  

  Expenses                           $17,527.31 

  Adj Income Less Exp:      $    497 .89 
 

                  YTD Numbers 

  Income:       $86,005.05 

  Expenses:       $86,444.07 

  Income Less Expenses:     $  - 439.02   

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall or 

online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday, July 21 

Greeter:   Bill & Judy Jones 

Ushers:  Lois Koosmann & Barb Schrank 

Acolyte:    

Lector (Reader):  Kathy Jensen 

Communion: 

Slide show:     

Sound/Video:   Ron Pratt 

 

Sunday, July 28 

Greeter:  Lois Koosmann 

Ushers:   Kelly & Marti Peterson 

Acolyte:   

Lector (Reader):  Mandie Langman 

Communion:    

Slide show:     

Sound/Video:  Ron Pratt 

 

Scan this QR code and you will  

be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page. 

Scroll all the way to the end for 

 the yellow “donate” button. 

 Thank you! 

   July 21, 2024 

Roger and June Lindquist 
 in honor of their  

wedding anniversary 

          Contact us:  office 715-796-2788     trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  

                   More information about our programs:   www.trinityhammond.org 

 

     

    Message from Rev. Lisa Kipp  
       of Lutheran World Relief 

 

 
 

When missile strikes hit a children’s hospital in Kyiv, Ukraine on July 8, the Lutheran 
World Relief team was blocks away. They rushed to the hospital - alongside first re-
sponders - and helped to provide care and support. As you can imagine, the situation 
was terrifying and desperate. Our team was able to provide aid immediately to patients, 
their families, and others affected by the attacks across the country that day. 

Our team distributed LWR quilts and personal care kits that they had on hand in 
Ukraine because faithful congregations like yours have packed and sent them. Thank 
you. They’ve asked me to let you know that your compassion is urgently needed in this 
time of crisis. The love of congregations has shown time and again that Lutherans will 
show up when there is a crisis. Here’s how you can help give lifesaving support:   
  
*  Give a gift online at:  lwr.org/helpforukraine 
*  Mail a check to Lutheran World Relief, PO Box 17061, Baltimore, MD 21297,   
         with “Ukraine Hospital” in the memo line. 
*  Share the info on your social media. 



 

 

Trinity Picnic Dinner and Pie & Ice Cream Social this Wednesday 
A free-will donation dinner will be served on July 24th between 4:30pm and 6:30pm.  

Proceeds will go to the Community Pantry and the Trinity Lutheran Church Building 

Fund. The menu includes:  BBQ sandwiches, hot dogs, baked beans, homemade potato 

salad, watermelon, chips, pies and ice cream, coffee and lemonade.  Food can be eaten 

in or taken to go.  We thank Thrivent Financial Action Team’s Live Generously pro-

gram for sponsoring this event. Sign-up sheets for helpers are in the Fellowship Hall.  

For questions  contact Jean Peterson.  See you there! 

Clean Slate 
The Clean Slate Group meets weekly at Trinity on Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m. The 

group is structured to switch between AA and Al-Anon issues every other week. 

Thank you 
“Dear Trinity Lutheran Church, 
Thank you for considering me in the selectin process for a scholarship. It means a lot 
to me and the money will be put to great use. “   -     Noah Nusbaum 

WELCA Summer Retreat 

The St. Croix Valley Conference of the Women of the ELCA invites all to their Summer 

Retreat. It will be held on Saturday, August 17th at  Ezekiel Lutheran Church in River 

Falls (202 S. 2nd St.—on-street parking only).  Registration and coffee are from 8:30am

-9:15am and the Program is at 9:15am. This year’s  presentation is “The Kids Are Not 

OK:  The effects of cell phone use on adolescents’ mental health and what families can 

do about it”  by Lynne Silva-Breen, MDiv, MA, LMFT.  Lynn was a pastor in WI and 

MN for 20+ years before returning to graduate school. She got her degree in Marriage 

and Family Therapy and has just recently retired from her practice in Burnsville, MN.  

Lunch will follow. The admission fee at the door is $15, which  includes program and 

lunch. If you are new to our church, consider going together with others from Trinity. 

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers:  
                                    Beth Monson, Judy Newton, Dorothy Hage, Delores Heinbuch, 
                                    Steve Peterson, and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:      For faith in God to help us trust in Jesus. 

Spiritual Practice: Psalm 23 describes God as shepherd, making us lie down in green 
pastures, leading us beside still waters, restoring our soul. Reflect on how worship can be 
a haven for safety and rest from the world's demands. Reflect on how people of Trinity 
can create restoring places for those outside of the worshiping community.  

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Luther Point Bible Camp 75th Anniversary Celebration 

Everyone is invited to help this Lutheran camp celebrate 75 years of ministry.  Count-

less youth and families since 1949 have had outdoors fun, built community, and have 

grown in their faith at the Grantsburg WI location.  People are invited to attend for all 

or some of the weekend of August 2-4, 2024.  Let them know if you are interested in 

camping and activities Friday through Sunday, including campfires, carnival, worship, 

and games. Another option is to just join them on Sunday for a special anniversary 

program and silent auction.  See details on poster in the narthex.  Please RSVP at:  

Lutherpoint.org or call: 715-689-2347. 


